Meet the key figures to lead on vital economic themes in Hull and East Yorkshire

Sign up to FREE email alerts from <u>BusinessLive</u> — <u>Yorkshire & Humber — a daily bulletin of the stories you need to see from around the region</u>Invalid EmailSomething went wrong, please try again later. Subscribe

When you subscribe we will use the information you provide to send you these newsletters. Your information will be used in accordance with our Privacy Notice.

Thank you for subscribingWe have more newsletters<u>Show me</u>See our<u>privacy notice</u>

Four key appointments have been made by Hull and East Yorkshire Local Enterprise Partnership to steer work in key aspects of the regional economy.

Board members of the new entity have been selected to lead on key elements as it gets up and running following the government's insistence on single membership — leading to the disbanding of its pan-Humber predecessor.

Deputy chair Stephen Parnaby OBE, former East Riding Council leader and now business development director at Wren Kitchens, will chair the Infrastructure Board.

It will look at future investment opportunities for the region as well as have a focus on transport and placed-based property developments and bring together government agencies, where required, to expedite these developments.

Prof Susan Lea, vice chancellor at University of Hull, becomes chair of the Innovation and Transformation Board, a new addition to the region's governance, focusing on promoting and sharing innovation within the business community and using the academic and research strengths there. It will also identify major projects or technologies, which could transform the

region and ensure these opportunities are developed.

Jayne Adamson, people director at Humber Coast and Vale Partnership, is to chair Employment and Skills, and Gill Alton OBE, chief executive of TEC Partnership, will lead Business Support.

Read More

Related Articles

×

New Humber leaders united on importance of the estuary's

BusinessLive

economy as 'country's dynamo'

Read More

Related Articles

×

<u>Lagoon plan lapped up by businesses as wave of support</u>
for Hull scheme hits £500,000 milestone



The LEP is now <u>recruiting for members of the sub-boards</u>, with applications open to anyone with valuable experience, to help shape the economic direction of Hull and East Yorkshire.

The creation of the sub-boards comes after the LEP appointed the Business Engagement Board as its key private sector advisory partner.

Led by safety giant Arco's chair Thomas Martin, it is tasked with providing a coordinated voice for the region's business community and will be available to be consulted by the LEP board and its sub-boards on economic issues affecting the private sector in the region.

James Newman OBE, HEY LEP chair, said: "I am delighted that we have been able to appoint four excellent chairs of our new sub-boards. Each of them brings with them significant leadership experience and knowledge of the region.

"Every sub-board will play an important role in supporting the LEP board in its various activities of developing and implementing the economic strategy for the region and monitoring progress on the strategy and other programmes being delivered by the LEP on behalf of the Government and local authorities."